The City of Bexley Mail - Re: Tree Issue/Petition 4/19/23, 9:21 AM

Natalie Vawter <nvawter@bexley.org>

Re: Tree Issue/Petition

Daniel Hurley <hurley.116@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 17, 2023 at 9:08 AM
To: treecommission@bexley.org
Cc: Grant Archer <garcher@bexley.org>

Greetings!

| wanted to follow-up to the request my wife submitted earlier this year to the Tree Commission. We are eager to see
what options there are. Is there a way to discuss this during the next Tree Commission meeting? Thank you!

-Danny Hurley

On Thu, Jan 26, 2023 at 4:03 PM Rafie <rafiepariser@gmail.com> wrote:
Hello,

| am inquiring about our curb lawn/tree issues at our house. Our address is 222 N. Remington. We have two large
trees that completely block all light from getting to our curb lawn, this we have no grass (EVER) and it is a complete
mud pit.

One of the trees has a root system that has also torn up our driveway and approach, to the point that the city has
replaced our sidewalk and driveway approach. Grant Archer came out to assess the situation about a week ago, so
please inquire with him, too.

We are interested in getting a new driveway and potentially selling our home. However, the lack of grass/mud pit
situation/tree roots would not bode well for pictures or interested buyers.

I grew up in Bexley and came back here to raise my young family. We LOVE the trees, but this particular one is
causing us some issues and we are requesting it be taken down. We would welcome a new, smaller tree be planted
in its place.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best,

Rafie Pariser Hurley
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